Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing this letter to express my concern, on behalf of my community at the Camden Council, about the early closing hour of the development in Camden Street in front of the market at 21:00. I live close by am strongly in favour of the application to allow it to remain open later. I would be more likely to make use of it myself if the development were kept open later. Additionally, I would like to raise the fact that the place feels a bit foreboding and unfriendly, especially when it is often closed and locked up with tight security around it.

I believe that those are two key reasons for the poor footfall and I empathise with the traders who are clearly struggling. Instead, I would rather see it integrated more fully into the normal street-life and community of Camden.

Yours faithfully,

Shai Trinczer 19 Healey Street NW1 8SR London

